



## Reception Spring 2 newsletter

## Reading

Blue reading bags must be brought to school every day. Your child's books will be changed on Mondays, Wednesdays and Fridays.

However your child could read to the staff on any day of the week.

Please sign the planner to show that you have been reading at home.

Please use Oxford Owl so you can access more books and some books will be assigned to your child using their phonics book that week.

**Library books** - these will be changed on **WEDNESDAYS**. Please keep the book in the plastic school bag. You can keep the book for the week and read it together with your child.

**Dinners** - all reception children are entitled to a free dinner, you can select your child's meal on the Dolce website.

If you require any support with this please contact the school office.

What do I need to bring daily?

A water bottle - please make sure it is water as we are promoting healthy choices and preventing tooth decay.

**Reading folder** - please bring your reading folder every day and keep your planner and reading books in it.

Coat - the weather can be changeable throughout the day and we love to play and learn outside.

What can be kept at school?

Inhalers - if your child has an inhaler then one must be kept in school. It must have your child's prescription on the label.

**PE kit** - please make sure your child has a PE kit, black shorts, white t shirt and black pumps. This half term we have MULTISPORTS with Mr Thompson on Thursdays.

Wellingtons - we play out in all weathers.

## Uniform

Please make sure that your child has the correct uniform and school shoes. If you child wears earrings these must be a small rounded stud. Please label all clothing with their name.

## Topics

Autumn 2 (March - April) - We're going on Safari

Spring and growing

